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EXIM Thailand Visits Government Savings Bank  

to Extend New Year 2025 Greetings 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dr. Benjarong Suwankiri, Senior Executive Vice President, Export-Import Bank of 

Thailand (EXIM Thailand), visited Ms. Paphakorn Ratanasate, First Senior Executive Vice 

President, Investment and Financial Management Group of Government Savings Bank (GSB), 

to extend New Year 2025 greetings and best wishes at GSB’s Head Office on January 24, 

2025. During the meeting, the two parties discussed strategies for enhancing organizational 

efficiency to drive economic growth and promote sustainable development.   
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